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7TH March, 2014 

Dear Parents, 

I mentioned in last week’s newsletter that there is planned industrial action by 

teachers on Wednesday 26th March, 2014. 

Having reviewed the staffing levels and support we have to cover classes it is apparent 

that no classes will be affected.  Therefore, all children are expected to attend as 

normal on Wednesday 26th March, 2014.  Please note that the normal absence rules 

apply for all children in the school. 

Regards, 

 

 

Mark Pratt 

Head Teacher  

 


